

## United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION Central Valley Operations Office 3310 El Camino Avenue, Suite 300

Sacramento, California 95821

APR 27 2015

CVO-100 WTR-1.10

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY

Thomas Howard State Water Resources Control Board P.O. Box 100 Sacramento, California 95812-0100

Dear Mr. Howard:

We are in receipt of your April 20, 2015, letter requesting a final plan for Stanislaus River operations this year, and you requested that the plan be transmitted to you by today, April 27, 2015.

We are actively preparing the requested information in coordination with Oakdale Irrigation District and South San Joaquin Irrigation District, but Reclamation requests additional time to compile and review all information comprising the plan before forwarding it to you. We request an extension to May 5, 2015, for our submittal of this request.

Thank you for your consideration. Please contact me at 916-979-2199, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ronald Milligan Operations Manager

Ranael William